FEARNHILL
SCHOOL

Headteacher - Mr T Spencer, BSc

Our ref: TSR/SCR
14th December 2023

Dear parents/carers

End of Term Arrangements

As we approach the Christmas holidays, | would like to outline arrangements for the end of term.

Next week lessons will not follow the curriculum but will have a focus on exposing students to something
new and exciting about each subject that is different from what they normally study. If students have
signed up for Christmas lunch it will take place on Monday for years 7, 8, 12 & 13 and Tuesday for years 9,
10 & 11.

On Wednesday 20th December we will have a non-uniform day, with £1 donations gratefully received for
Feed Up Warm Up, a Hertfordshire-based charity that offers food, friendship and support to homeless
people and those at risk of homelessness. The school day will end at 12pm. If your child requires their free
school meal on that day, they can either purchase it at break time, or email to arrange for a meal to be

made available.

Thank you for your ongoing support this term. On behalf of all the staff at Fearnhill School | would like to
wish you a peaceful Christmas break and a happy 2024!

If you have any questions or concerns, please email admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

With very best wishes

Tim Spencer

Headteacher

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA

Telephone: 01462 621200 — Email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk — Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk
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